
 

Ebony Way 

Tower Hill 

Kirkby 

Merseyside 

L33 1XT 

 

 

Telephone : 0151 477 8290 

 

E-mail : ravenscroft@knowsley.gov.uk 

 

Thursday 9th October 2025 

Dear Parents and carers, 

                                           I am writing to let you know that Miss Lally will shortly be undergoing ma-

jor surgery, which will require a period of recovery and rest. As a result, she will be away from 

school for the next few months; her last day with us before her operation will be Wednesday 

22nd October. 

To ensure continuity, and to maintain stability and a calm, nurturing environment for all of our 

children in Early Years, the following plan will be in place during Miss Lally’s absence: 

Reception (morning): Mr Newman, Mrs Bond and Mr Riley 

Reception (afternoon): Miss Lehan,  Mrs Bond and Mr Riley 

Nursery (morning): Miss Lehan, Mrs Molyneux and Miss Brierley 

Nursery (afternoon): Mrs Molyneux and Miss Brierley 

 

We are confident that this team will provide consistent care and learning for the children, main-

taining the routines and positive atmosphere that our Early Years setting is known for. 

Miss Lally will be holding her Parent Review Meetings on Tuesday 21st October from 1:00pm, and 

further information about how to book appointments will be shared with you shortly. 

I am sure you will join me in wishing Miss Lally a smooth operation and a full recovery. We look 

forward to welcoming her back once she is fully fit and ready to return. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Coleman 



 

 

 


